Februarv 19, 1976

Mr. Toros Shamlian

117 Latham Ridge Road

Latham, New York 12110

Dear Mr. Shamlian:

We greatlv appreciate your renewal of vour
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your qgift
of $100 for that purpose.

Our Receipt No. 23047 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Stephen Kambourian
Executive Director

Enclosure



